Boil Water Advisory Canceled

The boil water advisory issued on August 7, 2025, for the Southern Arizona - Cochise Horseshoe area has been lifted.

Working with ADEQ, we have confirmed through comprehensive testing that your water is safe to drink. You no longer need to boil your tap water or use bottled water for drinking and cooking.

We sincerely thank you for your attention to this matter and for your patience and cooperation while we worked to resolve the situation.

If you have any questions, please call us at 1-844-367-2030.











